
The Area Agency on Aging of Western Michigan 

is  

hosting two Informational Sessions 

regarding the FY 2020-2022 Older Americans Act Proposal 

for the counties of Allegan, Ionia, Kent, Lake, Mason,  

Mecosta, Montcalm, Newaygo and Osceola. 

 

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 from 1:00 pm to 2:30 pm at the Mecosta 

County Services Building, 14485 Northland Drive, Big Rapids 

Wednesday, February 27, 2019 from 1:00 pm to 2:30 pm at the Area 

Agency on Aging of Western Michigan (AAAWM), 3215 Eaglecrest Drive 

NE, Grand Rapids 

 

AAAWM staff will discuss the proposal process, including service area, 

fundable services, and contract requirements.  We will allow time to answer 

questions.  The FY 2020-2022 proposal will be released March 28, 2019, 

and there is a proposal workshop scheduled for April 10, 2019 at 1:00 pm 

at the AAAWM.  For more information and/or to register for one of the 

sessions email registration@aaawm.org.   
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